
 

 

 

July 14, 2016  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2014-0105 – Ottawa River Power Corporation –  
  Late Filing of Cost Claim the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

VECC's counsel's time dockets are on a computer that is currently being repaired in Ottawa as a result of 
a faulty drive. It is anticipated that it will be available mid week with the dockets intact, however PIAC's 
admin assistant who processes all cost claim will be away until July 25th.  Accordingly we would ask the 
Board's indulgence to file the cost claim in this matter on or before July 26th 2016.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Cc: Ottawa River Power Corp – jdonnelly@orpowercorp.com 
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